
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

16. PUKAPUKA GROUP 
 
 The Board considered a report from the Community Development Adviser seeking funds to assist the 

Pukapuka group in its short-term rental costs and set up costs. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
  
 1. That the Board allocate a grant of $2,000 from the 2003/04 SCAP funds. 
 
 2. That the Pukapuka group’s request for funds be considered in the Project Funding allocations 

for 2004/05. 
 
 3. That the Community Board support any funding applications by the Pukapuka group and provide 

a letter of support. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision 


